
 
 
 
 
Brandywine Valley National Scenic Byway SR92/SR100 Intersection 
Open House and Charrette Public Events  
 
On behalf of the Delaware Department of Transportation and the Board of Directors of Delaware 
Greenways, we cordially invite you to participate in public meetings for the Brandywine Valley National 
Scenic Byway SR 92/SR 100 Intersection Concepts Plan.  As a community member, your input is critically 
needed to successfully define the future of the SR 92/100 intersection and its surroundings.  The public 
meeting series will be held as a 'charrette' style meeting.  
 
Please feel free to drop in during any of the sessions below to learn more about the project and to 
contribute to a vision for the area.  You will have the opportunity to express input of your own, review 
and discuss the ideas of others, and participate in developing a coherent image of what the intersection 
and its surroundings should look like in the future.   
 
Kickoff Open House Meeting 
Tuesday, March 10 
6 p.m. - 8 p.m. 
 
Drop In Session- View Maps and Exhibits 
Wednesday, March 11 
1 p.m. - 2 p.m. 
 
Closing Presentation 
Thursday, March 12 
1 p.m. - 2 p.m. 
 
All events will be held at the Blue Ball Barn, 1914 W. Park Drive, Wilmington, DE  
 
Your participation and input are very valuable to this project and we look forward to hearing from you 
soon! For more information, please visit the project website at https://brandywinecss.wordpress.com or 
contact jgreene@delawaregreenways.org. 
 

What is a Charrette? 

A charrette is a fast-paced, hands-on workshop for a 
project that brings people from different disciplines 
and backgrounds together to explore options for a 
particular area or site. Citizens are able to work with 
the project team to contribute ideas that will be 
considered in the concept development process for 
the intersection. 
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